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Hello Mr. Newman,

I would like to express my strong support for the original design with the development permit variance for White 
Rock Elementary. The cohesive design supports the aesthetic of the school and community as a whole. To do 
otherwise is impractical and would be a long-standing eyesore in our community. Our kids deserve a well-designed, 
cohesive school.

As a thirty year resident of this community, former WRE student, and current parent of two WRE students, I hope 
you will consider my thoughts on this matter.

Warmly,
-Marla Coulas, 
15500 Oxenham Avenue
White Rock, BC
V4B2J3

Sent from my iPhone
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